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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MAY 20, 2025 COUNCIL MEETING 
 
 
Please be advised that the Council meeting scheduled for Tuesday May 20, 2025 at 
7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of Council is Monday June 2, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
Dated May 14, 2025 
 
 
Karren Wallace, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
519-848-3620 ext 4227 
kwallace@wellington-north.com 
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